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March 16, 1983
m-83-ll JHG-83-12

Ulrector of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) USNRC Letter to MYAPCo, dated November 12, 1982

Subject: Degraded Grid Voltage Protection

Dear Sir:

The Safety Evaluation Report in Reference (b) concurred with the Maine
Yankee approach for degraded grid voltage protection. The staff requested
that Maine Yankee submit plant operating procedures, the design details for
diesel generator load shedding, and technical specification changes.

Maine Yankee will submit this info *mation at least three months prior to

placing the protection scheme in servic.s, but no later than December 30,
1983. Installation is planned for the 1984 refueling outage, which is
currently scheduled to commence April 1, 1983.

We trust that this schedule is acceptable. Should you have any further
questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COH3ANY

I(
John H. Garrity, SenioIlDirector
Nuclear Engineering & Licensing
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